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ŁÓDŹ 09.11.2023 

 

 

Information about the change of the advertisement in the field of science 

 

 

REFERS TO: 

The public procurement procedure in accordance with Art. 11 section 5 point 1) of the Act of 

September 11, 2019 Public Procurement Law (Journal of Laws of 2023, item 1650, as amended). 

The subject of the order was the delivery of a device for testing the efficiency of particle 

filtration (case reference number FO-Z/ŁIT/8/2023/N). 

 

The Contracting Authority informs that in the Notice of awarding a contract in the field of science, 

the Ordering Party is changing the entry in Annex No. 4 (BASIC DATA FOR THE LETTER OF CREDIT) 

in point 2.IV regarding the deadlines specified in the letter of credit. It is replaced by the following: 

 

The documents are to be presented by the beneficiary within 21 days after the date of shipment, but 

within the validity period of the letter of credit. 

 

At the same time, the Contracting Authority informs that: 

- the deadline for submitting offers does not change 

- the remaining provisions of the Announcement remain unchanged. 
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